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Appointment of new Directors in Jebsen & Co. 

As a result of the expansion of our services as well as the growth of the different 
professional areas, as of 1st March 2019 the colleagues mentioned below will 
be assuming their new duties and responsibilities as Directors in Jebsen 

S.A., being each of them in charge of the corresponding services:

Nicolás Scalone (tax lawyer), 
Director of our Legal - Tax Department 
(++5491154824279 / 
nicolasscalone@jebsen.com.ar) 

Carlos Anavia (certified public 
accountant), Director of our Tax 
Department (++5491144214206 / 
carlosanavia@jebsen.com.ar) 

Juan Espeso (corporate lawyer), 
Director of our Legal Department 
(++5491169531053 / 
juanespeso@jebsen.com.ar) 

Silvio Ureta (certified public 
accountant), Director of our Auditing 
Department (++5491145389986 / 
silvioureta@jebsen.com.ar) 

We are pleased to share with you the announcement of these new appointments 
in Jebsen & Co., which take place on the same date of our 48th anniversary 
celebration. 

Sincerely yours, 

Luis Uncal 
A. Rafael Faillace
Martín Jebsen

Buenos Aires, 1st March 2019 


